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draws on relevant comparative material from other postcolonial polities. Examples
include but are not limited to African countries such as South Africa, Rwanda and
Mozambique. European societies such as Northern Ireland, as well as other nations
such as Guatemala, are also considered. While amplifying the breadth of the
subject of transitional justice, the book addresses the claim that transitional
justice mechanisms in postcolonial countries are necessary if the rule of law and
the credibility of the country’s legal institutions are to be restored. Drawing on
postcolonial legal theory, and especially on analyses of the relationship between
international law and imperialism, the book challenges the assumption that a
domestic rule of law ‘deficit’ may be remedied with recourse to international law.
Taking up the paradigmatic perception that international law is neutral and has
fixed rules, it demonstrates how complex issues which arise during postcolonial
transitions require a more critical adoption of transitional justice mechanisms.
Flows and Practices Mehta, Lyla 2017-05-19 For the past two decades, Integrated
Water Resources Management (IWRM) has been the dominant paradigm in water
resources. This book explores how ideas of IWRM are being translated and adapted
in Mozambique, South Africa, Tanzania, Uganda and Zimbabwe. Grounded in social
science theory and research, it highlights the importance of politics, history and
culture in shaping water management practices and reform, and demonstrates how
Africa has clearly been a laboratory for IWRM. While a new cadre of professionals
made IWRM their mission, we show that poor women and men may not have always
benefitted. In some cases IWRM has also offered a distraction from more critical
issues such as water and land grabs, privatisation, the negative impacts of water
permits, and a range of institutional ambiguities that prevent water allocations
to small and poor water users. By critically examining the interpretations and
challenges of IWRM, the book contributes to improving water policies and practices
and making them more locally appropriate in Africa and beyond.
The Routledge Handbook of Green Social Work Lena Dominelli 2018-03-28 Green social
work espouses a holistic approach to all peoples and other living things – plants
and animals, and the physical ecosystem; emphasises the relational nature of all
its constituent parts; and redefines the duty to care for and about others as one
that includes the duty to care for and about planet earth. By acknowledging the
interdependency of all living things it allows for the inclusion of all systems
and institutions in its remit, including both (hu)man-made and natural disasters
arising from the (hu)made ones of poverty to chemical pollution of the earth’s
land, waters and soils and climate change, to the natural hazards like earthquakes
and volcanoes which turn to disasters through human (in)action. Green social
work’s value system is also one that favours equality, social inclusion, the
equitable distribution of resources, and a rights-based approach to meeting
people’s needs to live in an ethical and sustainable manner. Responding to these

Ending the Torment United Nations Office of the Special Representative of the
Secretary-General on Violence against Children 2016-09-23 Eighteen experts in the
field of bullying and cyberbullying and the SRSG on Violence against Children,
have written a unique contribution from their specific area of expertise,
addressing bullying and cyberbullying. Starting with a human rights foundation and
children participation, it is followed by examples that show different experiences
in developing policies and legislation, including specific dimensions and
vulnerable groups to be kept in mind. The publication then provides different
examples of the very few evidence-based interventions that have proven to work in
the prevention and respond to bullying and cyberbullying in the school and its
surroundings, decreasing its prevalence. The publication ends with information on
global data and the need for better collection and analysis methodologies; a
section addressing some of the specific aspects presented by cyberbullying and the
use of information and communication technologies, and ends with an overview of
prevalence of bullying and cyberbullying in different regions in the world.
Transitional Justice and Socio-Economic Rights in Zimbabwe Prosper Maguchu
2019-07-26 This book addresses the issue of corruption as a socio-economic rights
concern at a national level. Zimbabwe’s widespread corruption inhibited its
development in all aspects. It weakened institutions, especially those called upon
to arbitrate political and economic contests, leading to potential human rights
violations. However, Zimbabwe saw a change of government in November 2017. Due to
this, there seemed to be an opening to work towards reform in relation to the
anti-corruption architecture. Specifically, the new era provides an opportunity to
review how accountability mechanisms (including but not limited to amnesties,
truth commissions, institutional reforms and prosecutions) can address corruption
as a socio-economic rights violation. As the new government still tries to address
competing priorities, many moving parts and various matrixes, this volume in the
International Criminal Justice Series provides a timely frame for revisiting the
debate and developing the strategic thinking regarding transitional justice
options in Zimbabwe. It will be of great interest to practitioners, policy makers,
scholars and students in the fields of anti-corruption, socio-economic and human
rights, and transitional justice. Prosper Maguchu is Visiting Assistant Professor
at the Centre for the Politics of Transnational Law of the Vrije Universiteit
Amsterdam, The Netherlands.
Postcolonial Transitional Justice Khanyisela Moyo 2019-06-20 Transitional justice
processes are now considered to be crucial steps in facilitating the move from
conflict or repression to a secure democratic future. This book contributes to a
deeper understanding of transitional justice by examining the complexities of
transition in postcolonial societies. It focuses particularly on Zimbabwe but
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issues is one of the biggest challenges facing social workers in the twenty-first
century which this Handbook is intended to address. Through providing the
theories, practices, policies, knowledge and skills required to act responsibly in
responding to the diverse disasters that threaten to endanger all living things
and planet earth itself, this green social work handbook will be required reading
for all social work students, academics and professionals, as well as those
working in the fields of community development and disaster management.
Finance and Development, December 2013 International Monetary Fund. External
Relations Dept. 2013-11-25 For the latest thinking about the international
financial system, monetary policy, economic development, poverty reduction, and
other critical issues, subscribe to Finance & Development (F&D). This lively
quarterly magazine brings you in-depth analyses of these and other subjects by the
IMF’s own staff as well as by prominent international experts. Articles are
written for lay readers who want to enrich their understanding of the workings of
the global economy and the policies and activities of the IMF.
You Can't Make “Fish Climb Trees” Lawrence Muganga 2018-08-02 In our rapidly
changing global environment where learning methods, styles and access vary
dramatically it is increasingly necessary to stimulate conversation around
drastically revolutionizing education. In You Can’t Make a Fish Climb Trees:
Overcoming Educational Malpractice through Authentic Learning author and scholar
Lawrence Muganga advocates for educational transformation and exposes our archaic
education systems modeled for nineteenth-century Europe, which has allowed
governments and administrators to structure and deliver education as if it were an
assembly line. The current model largely discounts students’ individual
differences and natural abilities impacting their ability to transition from the
classroom into the workforce. While he focuses on the need for more dynamic
education models in Sub-Saharan Africa, Muganga establishes applications for the
presence of Authentic Learning—where teaching happens in a student-centered
environment filled with real-world applications—throughout the global community.
Drawing from the research of educational experts worldwide, he advocates for the
kind of revolutionized education model that would see students’ individuality used
to empower them so that they can navigate their future and the workforce
successfully.
Zimbabwe's Trajectory V. Masunungure 2020-11-11 At Independence in 1980, Julius
Nyerere called Zimbabwe 'the jewel of Africa', and cautioned its new leaders not
to tarnish it. Tragically, they paid no heed to Africa's esteemed elder statesmen.
Arguably - and only if one ignores the carnage of Gukurahundi - the first decade
was a developmental one, with resources being used prudently to benefit the
formerly disadvantaged majority population. However, the 1990s witnessed a
transition from a developmental to a predatory leadership which saw Zimbabwe cross
the millennial line in crisis, where it has remained ever since. While many
African countries have moved forward over the last three decades, Zimbabwe has
gone relentlessly backwards, save for the four-year interregnum of the tripartite
coalition government, 2009-2013. Virtually all development indicators point in the
wrong direction and the crisis of poverty, unemployment, and the erosion of
health. education and other public goods continues unabated. The imperatives of
political survival and power politics supersede those of sound economics and
public welfare. Moreover, unless good politics are conjoined with a sound peoplefirst policy, the country will continue sliding downhill. Zimbabwe's Trajectory
tells the story of the country's post-independence dynamics and its recent descent
into becoming one of the three most unhappy countries in the world.
a-level-2013-zimsec-maths-papers

Climate Change and Global Health Colin D Butler 2014-09-26 There is increasing
understanding, globally, that climate change will have profound and mostly harmful
effects on human health. This authoritative book brings together international
experts to describe both direct (such as heat waves) and indirect (such as vectorborne disease incidence) impacts of climate change, set in a broad, international,
economic, political and environmental context. This unique book also expands on
these issues to address a third category of potential longer-term impacts on
global health: famine, population dislocation, and conflict. This lively yet
scholarly resource explores these issues fully, linking them to health in urban
and rural settings in developed and developing countries. The book finishes with a
practical discussion of action that health professionals can yet take.
Education and Development in Zimbabwe Edward Shizha 2012-01-01 The book represents
a contribution to policy formulation and design in an increasingly knowledge
economy in Zimbabwe. It challenges scholars to think about the role of education,
its funding and the egalitarian approach to widening access to education. The
nexus between education, democracy and policy change is a complex one. The book
provides an illuminating account of the constantly evolving notions of national
identity, language and citizenship from the Zimbabwean experience. The book
discusses educational successes and challenges by examining the ideological
effects of social, political and economic considerations on Zimbabwe’s colonial
and postcolonial education. Currently, literature on current educational
challenges in Zimbabwe is lacking and there is very little published material on
these ideological effects on educational development in Zimbabwe. This book is
likely to be one of the first on the impact of social, political and economic
meltdown on education. The book is targeted at local and international academics
and scholars of history of education and comparative education, scholars of
international education and development, undergraduate and graduate students, and
professors who are interested in educational development in Africa, particularly
Zimbabwe. Notwithstanding, the book is a valuable resource to policy makers,
educational administrators and researchers and the wider community. Shizha and
Kariwo’s book is an important and illuminating addition on the effects of social,
political and economic trajectories on education and development in Zimbabwe. It
critically analyses the crucial specifics of the Zimbabwean situation by providing
an in depth discourse on education at this historical juncture. The book offers
new insights that may be useful for an understanding of not only the Zimbabwean
case, but also education in other African countries. Rosemary Gordon, Senior
Lecturer in Educational Foundations, University of Zimbabwe Ranging in temporal
scope from the colonial era and its elitist legacy through the golden era of
populist, universal elementary education to the disarray of contemporary
socioeconomic crisis; covering elementary through higher education and touching
thematically on everything from the pernicious effects of social adjustment
programmes through the local deprofessionalization of teaching, this text provides
a comprehensive, wide ranging and yet carefully detailed account of education in
Zimbabwe. This engagingly written portrayal will prove illuminating not only to
readers interested in Zimbabwe’s education specifically but more widely to all who
are interested in how the sociopolitical shapes education- how ideology, policy,
international pressures, economic factors and shifts in values collectively forge
the historical and contemporary character of a country’s education. Handel Kashope
Wright, Professor of Education, University of British Columbia
MRTD REPORT: The New eUNLP International Civil Aviation Organization 2013-05-01 In
This Issue: Coverage of Eighth Symposium on MRTDs, Biometrics and Security
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Standards Travel Documentation, Human Rights and the Promise of Development
Antigua Sub-Regional Workshop on Capacity Building Zimbabwe Regional MRTD Seminar
Great Zimbabwe Shadreck Chirikure 2020-11-29 Conditioned by local ways of knowing
and doing, Great Zimbabwe develops a new interpretation of the famous World
Heritage site of Great Zimbabwe. It combines archaeological knowledge, including
recent material from the author’s excavations, with native concepts and
philosophies. Working from a large data set has made it possible, for the first
time, to develop an archaeology of Great Zimbabwe that is informed by finds and
observations from the entire site and wider landscape. In so doing, the book
strongly contributes towards decolonising African and world archaeology. Written
in an accessible manner, the book is aimed at undergraduate students, graduate
students, and practicing archaeologists both in Africa and across the globe. The
book will also make contributions to the broader field such as African Studies,
African History, and World Archaeology through its emphasis on developing
synergies between local ways of knowing and the archaeology.
Research Anthology on Preparing School Administrators to Lead Quality Education
Programs Management Association, Information Resources 2020-07-24 The delivery of
quality education to students relies heavily on the actions of an institution’s
administrative staff. Effective leadership strategies allow for the continued
progress of modern educational initiatives. It is crucial to investigate how
effective administrators lead their organizations in challenging and difficult
times and promote the accomplishments of their organization. Research Anthology on
Preparing School Administrators to Lead Quality Education Programs is a vital
reference source that offers theoretical and pedagogical research concerning the
management of educational systems on both the national and international scale. It
also explores academic administration as well as administrative effectiveness in
achieving organizational goals. Highlighting a range of topics such as strategic
planning, human resources, and school culture, this multi-volume book is ideally
designed for educators, administrators, principals, superintendents, board
members, researchers, academicians, policymakers, and students.
Why States Recover Greg Mills 2015-01-03 State failure takes many forms. Somalia
offers one extreme. The country's prolonged civil war led to the collapse of
central authority, with state control devolving to warlord-led factions that
competed for the spoils of local commerce, political power, and international aid.
Malawi, on the other hand, is at the other end of the scale. During President
Bingu's second term in office, the country's economy collapsed as a result of poor
policies and Bingu's brand of personal politics. On the surface, Malawi's economy
seemed largely stable; underneath, however, the polity was fractured and the
economy broken. In between these two extremes of state failure are all manner of
examples, many of which Mills explores in the fascinating and profoundly personal
Why States Recover. Throughout he returns to his key questions: how do countries
recover? What roles should both insiders and outsiders play to aid that process?
Drawing on research in more than thirty countries, and incorporating interviews
with a dozen leaders, Mills examines state failure and identifies instances of
recovery in Latin America, Asia, and Africa. For anyone interested in the reasons
behind states' failure, and remedies to ensure future economic stability, it is
important reading.
Limits to Climate Change Adaptation Walter Leal Filho 2017-11-15 This book sheds
new light on the limits of adaptation to anthropogenic climate change. The
respective chapters demonstrate the variety of and interconnections between
factors that together constitute the constraints on adaptation. The book pays
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special attention to evidence that illustrates how and where such limits have
become apparent or are in the process of establishing themselves, and which
indicates future trends and contexts that might prove helpful in understanding
adaptation limits. In particular, the book provides an overview of the most
important challenges and opportunities regarding adaptation limits at different
temporal, jurisdictional, and spatial scales, while also highlighting case
studies, projects and best practices that show how they may be addressed. The book
presents innovative multi-disciplinary research and gathers evidence from various
countries, sectors and regions, the goal being to advance our understanding of the
limits to adaptation and ways to overcome or modify them.
Climate Change and Global Health Colin Butler 2016-07-20 There is increasing
understanding, globally, that climate change will have profound and mostly harmful
effects on human health. This authoritative book brings together international
experts to describe both direct (such as heat waves) and indirect (such as vectorborne disease incidence) impacts of climate change, set in a broad, international,
economic, political and environmental context. This unique book also expands on
these issues to address a third category of potential longer-term impacts on
global health: famine, population dislocation, and conflict. This lively yet
scholarly resource explores these issues fully, linking them to health in urban
and rural settings in developed and developing countries. The book finishes with a
practical discussion of action that health professionals can yet take.
Emerging Market Heterogeneity Mr.Zhongxia Zhang 2015-07-15 This paper studies
growth patterns in Emerging Market Economies (EMs) from the perspective on
clusters and taxonomies. First, it documents developments over the past five
decades in EMs and uses a cluster analysis to better understand convergence and
the investment-growth nexus. Second, it looks at the performance of EMs since 2000
and develops a taxonomy to classify countries according to their factor endowments
as well as their real and financial external linkages. The taxonomy offers
insights on growth dynamics pre and post the global financial crisis. Results
highlight the high degree of heterogeneity in EMs and the need for more granular
and targeted near and long-term policy advice.
Trade in Zimbabwe Richard Newfarmer 2015-05-26 In Zimbabwe, trade has been a
driver of economic growth, rising incomes, and progressive empowerment of
Zimbabweans through rising standards of living and the promise of better jobs.
Since 1980, through good years and bad years, increases in exports have been
positively associated with increases in national income. Zimbabwe's location and
resource base, together with a low-cost but relatively well educated labor force,
have endowed it with a naturally high trade ratio built on a diversified base that
facilitates using trade as an engine of growth. While trade volumes have rebounded
smartly from the deep recession of 2007-2008, these do not offset other worrisome
longer-term trends: • Export growth during the last decade has been lacklustre and
failed to drive high growth. • Agricultural exports, other than tobacco, have lost
their once dominant role in the region, and are no longer a source of
diversification. • Manufacturing has withered in a continuing secular decline. •
Zimbabwe’s export basket has become less diversified and more dependent on a
narrow range of mineral and, to a lesser extent, agricultural products. In short,
exports have become less diversified, less-technologically sophisticated, and less
labor-intensive - and ever more dependent on a few large mining activities to
provide foreign exchange and employment. This report traces the roots of this poor
performance to several policy issues: poor predictability of macroeconomic policy
and economic governance has created an unfavorable climate for private investment
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and trade; a tariff structure that dampens export profitability; industrial
policies - indigenization policy in particular - that undermine investor
confidence and inhibits private investment; and finally, competition-limiting
policies toward services that limit connectivity of Zimbabweans and raise trade
costs. The good news arising from the study is that the remedies for these policy
shortcomings lie in Zimbabwean hands. If the government were to adopt reforms that
reconfigure economy-wide incentives and trade and industrial policies, it could
promote sustained growth, economic diversification and empowerment of poor people.
Minerals Yearbook Geological Survey 2019-01-31 This volume, covering metals and
minerals, contains chapters on approximately 90 commodities. In addition, this
volume has chapters on mining and quarrying trends and on statistical surveying
methods used by Minerals Information, plus a statistical summary.
The Routledge Handbook of Disability in Southern Africa Tsitsi Chataika 2018-07-27
This comprehensive ground-breaking southern African-centred collection spans the
breadth of disability research and practice. Reputable and emerging scholars,
together with disability advocates adopt a critical and interdisciplinary stance
to prove, challenge and shift commonly held social understanding of disability in
traditional discourses, frontiers and practices in prominent areas such as
inter/national development, disability studies, education, culture, health,
religion, gender, sports, tourism, ICT, theatre, media , housing and legislation.
This handbook provides a body of interdisciplinary analyses suitable for the
development of disability studies in southern Africa. Through drawing upon and
introducing resources from several disciplines, theoretical perspectives and
personal narratives from disability activists, it reflects on disability and
sustainable development in southern Africa. It also addresses a clear need to
bring together interdisciplinary perspectives and narratives on disability and
sustainable development in ways that do not undermine disability politics advanced
by disabled people across the world. The handbook further acknowledges and builds
upon the huge body of literature that understands the social, cultural,
educational, psychological, economic, historical and political facets of the
exclusion of disabled people. The handbook covers the following broad themes: •
Disability inclusion, ICT and sustainable development • Access to education, from
early childhood development up to higher education • Disability, employment,
entrepreneurship and community-based rehabilitation • Religion, gender and
parenthood • Tourism, sports and accessibility • Compelling narratives from
disability activists on societal attitudes toward disability, media advocacy,
accessible housing and social exclusion. Thus, this much-awaited handbook provides
students, academics, practitioners, development partners, policy makers and
activists with an authoritative framework for critical thinking and debates that
inform policy and practice in incomparable ways, with the view to promoting
inclusive and sustainable development.
Yearbook of International Organizations 2013-2014 Union of International
Associations 2013-06-21 Volume 1 (A and B) of the Yearbook of International
Organizations covers international organizations throughout the world, comprising
their aims, activities and events
Livelihoods of Ethnic Minorities in Rural Zimbabwe Kirk Helliker
Knowledge for a Sustainable World Tor Halvorsen 2015-12-07 The search for answers
to the issue of global sustainability has become increasingly urgent. In the
context of higher education, many universities and academics are seeking new
insights that can shift our dependence on ways of living that rely on the
exploitation of so many and the degradation of so much of our planet. This is the
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vision that drives SANORD and many of the researchers and institutions within its
network. Although much of the research is on a relatively small scale, the vision
is steadily gaining momentum, forging dynamic collaborations and pathways to new
knowledge. The contributors to this book cover a variety of subject areas and
offer fresh insights about chronically under-researched parts of the world. Others
document and critically reflect on innovative approaches to cross-continental
teaching and research collaborations. This book will be of interest to anyone
involved in the transformation of higher education or the practicalities of crosscontinental and cross-disciplinary academic collaboration. The Southern AfricanNordic Centre (SANORD) is a network of higher education institutions from Denmark,
Finland, Iceland, Norway, Sweden, Botswana, Namibia, Malawi, South Africa, Zambia
and Zimbabwe. Universities in the southern African and Nordic regions that are not
yet members are encouraged to join.
The World of Science Education Femi S. Otulaja 2017-09-12 Each volume in the 7volume series The World of Science Education reviews research in a key region of
the world. These regions include North America, South and Latin America, Asia,
Australia and New Zealand, Europe and Israel, North Africa and the Middle East,
and Sub-Saharan Africa. The focus of this Handbook is on research in science
education in mostly former British colonies in Sub-Saharan Africa and the
scholarship that most closely support this program. The reviews of the research
situate what has been accomplished within a given field in Sub-Saharan Africa
rather than an international context. The purpose therefore is to articulate and
exhibit regional networks and trends that produced specific forms of science
education. The thrust lies in identifying the roots of research programs and
sketching trajectories – focusing the changing façade of problems and solutions
within regional contexts. The approach allows readers to review what has been done
and accomplished, what is missing and what might be done next.
The Role of Sound Groundwater Resources Management and Governance to Achieve Water
Security International Centre for Water Security and Sustainable Management
2021-10-31
(Re)Constructing Memory: Textbooks, Identity, Nation, and State James H. Williams
2016-07-08 This book engages readers in thirteen conversations presented by
authors from around the world regarding the role that textbooks play in helping
readers imagine membership in the nation. Authors’ voices come from a variety of
contexts – some historical, some contemporary, some providing analyses over time.
But they all consider the changing portrayal of diversity, belonging and exclusion
in multiethnic and diverse societies where silenced, invisible, marginalized
members have struggled to make their voices heard and to have their identities
incorporated into the national narrative. The authors discuss portrayals of past
exclusions around religion, ethnicity, sexual orientation, as they look at the
shifting boundaries of insider and outsider. This book is thus about “who we are”
not only demographically, but also in terms of the past, especially how and
whether we teach discredited pasts through textbooks. The concluding chapters
provides ways forward in thinking about what can be done to promote curricula that
are more inclusive, critical and positively bonding, in increasingly larger and
more inclusive contexts.
Strengthening and harmonizing food policy systems to achieve food security Babu,
Suresh Chandra 2017-02-15 Understanding how various entities in a policy system at
the national level can contribute to improved use of evidence in policy making.
Yet little research has focused in developing countries on how various actors and
players in a policy system work together to achieve a set of policy goals. In this
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paper, we study the factors contributing to the effectiveness of a policy system.
The process of policy design, adoption, implementation, and refinement requires an
effective policy system as well as a capacitated and supportive institutional
structure. External actors both through technical and financial assistance often
support policy systems in developing countries. Poor coordination and
harmonization of such assistance among various actors and players within the
country can often result in undermining the very policy systems they try to
strengthen. This is typical in the African agricultural development process. In
this paper, we develop a conceptual framework for understanding the policy and
institutional architecture of food and agriculture policy system and for improving
the coordination and harmonization of the roles of policy actors and players.
Applying the framework to Ghana, we map and analyze the organizational
contributions of various actors and their functional characteristics. We show how
such analysis can aid various policy actors in setting priorities and strategies
for increasing their capacity and the effectiveness of their roles. Finally, we
draw lessons for strengthening the food policy systems in developing countries
through effective coordination among local and external actors.
'Progress' in Zimbabwe? David Moore 2013-09-13 Zimbabwe's severe crisis - and a
possible way out of it with a transitional government, and the new era for which
it prepares the ground - demands a coherent scholarly response. 'Progress' can be
employed as an organising theme across many disciplinary approaches to Zimbabwe's
societal devastation. At wider levels too, the concept of progress is fitting. It
underpins 'modern', 'liberal' and 'radical' perspectives of development pervading
the social sciences and humanities. Yet perceptions of 'progress' are subject
increasingly to intensive critical inquiry. Their gruesome end is signified in the
political projects of Robert Mugabe and ZANU-PF. John Gray's Black Mass:
Apocalyptic Religion and the Death of Utopia indicates this. It is expected that
participants will engage directly in debates about how the idea of 'progress' has
informed their disciplines - from political science and history to labour and
agrarian studies, and then relate these arguments to the Zimbabwean case in
general and their research in particular. This book was published as a special
issue of the Journal of Contemporary African Studies.
Validating Technological Innovation David Coniam 2016-04-02 This book discusses
Hong Kong’s use of onscreen marking (OSM) in public examinations. Given that Hong
Kong leads the way in OSM innovation, this book has arisen from a recognised need
to provide a comprehensive, coherent account of the findings of various separate
but linked validation studies of onscreen public examinations in Hong Kong. The
authors discuss their experience of the validation process, demonstrating how
high-stakes innovation should be fully validated by a series of research studies
in order to satisfy key stakeholders.
Cambridge International AS and A Level Biology C. J. Clegg 2015-01-30 This title
covers the entire syllabus for Cambridge International Examinations' International
AS and A Level Biology (9700). It is divided into separate sections for AS and A
Level making it ideal for students studying both the AS and the A Level and also
those taking the AS examinations at the end of their first year. - Explains
difficult concepts using language that is appropriate for students around the
world - Provides practice throughout the course with carefully selected past paper
questions at the end of each chapter We are working with Cambridge International
Examinations to gain endorsement for this title.
World Livestock 2013 Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations
2018-08-22 The World Livestock 2013: Changing disease landscapes looks at the
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evidence of changing disease dynamics involving livestock and explores three key
areas: the Pressure, including drivers and risk factors that contribute to disease
emergence, spread and persistence; the State, describing the disease dynamics that
result from the Pressure and their subsequent impact; and the Response, required
both to adapt and improve the State and to mitigate the Pressure. The report
argues that a comprehensive approach for the promotion of global health is needed
to face the complexities of the changing disease landscapes, giving greater
emphasis on agro-ecological resilience, protection of biodiversity and efficient
use of natural resources to ensure safer food supply chains, particularly in areas
worst afflicted by poverty and animal diseases. Speeding up response times by
early detection and reaction – including improved policies that address disease
drivers – is key. Forging a safer, healthier world requires engagement in the One
Health approach, which involves all relevant actors and disciplines spanning
animal, human and environmental health sectors.
Knowledge for a Sustainable World Halvorsen, Tor 2015-12-07 The search for answers
to the issue of global sustainability has become increasingly urgent. In the
context of higher education, many universities and academics are seeking new
insights that can shift our dependence on ways of living that rely on the
exploitation of so many and the degradation of so much of our planet. This is the
vision that drives SANORD and many of the researchers and institutions within its
network. Although much of the research is on a relatively small scale, the vision
is steadily gaining momentum, forging dynamic collaborations and pathways to new
knowledge. The contributors to this book cover a variety of subject areas and
offer fresh insights about chronically under-researched parts of the world. Others
document and critically reflect on innovative approaches to cross-continental
teaching and research collaborations. This book will be of interest to anyone
involved in the transformation of higher education or the practicalities of crosscontinental and cross-disciplinary academic collaboration. The Southern AfricanNordic Centre (SANORD) is a network of higher education institutions from Denmark,
Finland, Iceland, Norway, Sweden, Botswana, Namibia, Malawi, South Africa, Zambia
and Zimbabwe. Universities in the southern African and Nordic regions that are not
yet members are encouraged to join.
Climate Change 2014 – Impacts, Adaptation and Vulnerability: Regional Aspects
Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change 2014-12-29 This latest Fifth Assessment
Report of the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) will again form the
standard reference for all those concerned with climate change and its
consequences, including students, researchers and policy makers in environmental
science, meteorology, climatology, biology, ecology, atmospheric chemistry and
environmental policy.
Bridging the Academia Industry Divide Wilson R. Nyemba 2021-05-12 This book is the
result of years of research following a realization of the mismatch of engineering
skills produced by universities and those that industry required, based on the
situation in Sub-Saharan Africa, equally applicable to other regions in Africa and
indeed worldwide. The book is meant to assist engineering academics and engineers
in industry to build capacity and cope with the dynamic trends in technology
brought on by the 4th Industrial Revolution and to prepare for the 5th Industrial
Revolution, an era predicted to be dominated by critical and system thinkers with
creative and innovative skills as basic necessities. The book is also useful for
policy-making researchers in academia, industrial and public sector researchers,
and implementers in governments that provide required funding for the development
of human resources and skills. The book primarily consists of the novel research
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and innovation approaches of modelling and building systems thinking sub-models
which were ultimately integrated into the Universal Systems Thinking (UST) model
aimed at improving the quality of engineers and engineering practice. The
initiatives in this book include strategies for bridging the gap between industry
and academia through systems thinking research. The book provides information on
how to model, simulate, adjust and implement integrated systems thinking
approaches to engineering education and training for capacity building and
sustainability. The book also covers approaches to address research gaps and
mismatch of skills while capitalizing on the successes of several projects carried
out and supported by the Royal Academy of Engineering over the years.
Mapping research and innovation in the Republic of Zimbabwe Lemarchand, Guillermo
A. 2014-08-11
Economic Growth and Poverty Reduction in Sub-Saharan Africa Andrew McKay 2015
While Sub-Saharan Africa has undergone an important growth recovery, of more
interest is the impact of this on the conditions of those living on the continent.
This book reviews many of the issues, which are particularly important in making
economic growth more effective in reducing poverty. These include the extent to
which agriculture, especially small-scale agriculture, shares in this growth; the
extent of employment creation associated with growth; the natureof
industrialization accompanying growth; and the impact of globalization. The volume
surveys the risks and opportunities in each of these areas, with a view to
understanding how growth can beassociated with a better record of poverty
reduction.
Climate Change and Public Health 2015 Climate change is causing, and will
increasingly cause, a wide range of adverse health effects, including heat-related
disorders, infectious diseases, respiratory and allergic disorders, malnutrition,
mental health problems, and violence. The scientific bases for the associations
between climate change and health problems are evolving as are the strategies for
adapting to climate change and mitigating the greenhouse gases, which are its
primary cause. Orchestrating and coordinating contributions from more than 75
selected public health specialists and environmental scientists, the editors have
developed a concise and comprehensive book that represents a core curriculum on
climate change and public health, including key strategies for adaptation and
mitigation. Written primarily for students and mid-career professionals in public
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health and environmental sciences, the book clearly describes concepts and their
application to the health impacts of climate change. Chapters are supplemented
with case studies, graphs, tables and photographs. The book's organization in 15
chapters makes it an ideal textbook for graduate and undergraduate courses in
public health, environmental sciences, public policy, and other fields.
14th International Conference on Intellectual Capital Knowledge Management &
Organisational Learning 2017-07-12
Restoring the Educational Dream. Rethinking Educational Transformation in Zimbabwe
Shizha, Edward 2013-12-07 The role of education in human well being and social
development cannot be overestimated. After a number of highly commendable policies
on education in the first decade of independence, the education system in Zimbabwe
has taken a tumble that needs both examining and rectifying. This volume analyses
the challenges facing the education system in Zimbabwe and explores and
scrutinises theoretical and practical possibilities for restoring the educational
dream that was initiated at independence in 1980. The book is targeted at
academics, scholars, college and university students, policy makers and other
stakeholders and advocates a multi-pronged approach that must involve all
stakeholders if educational retransformation, reconstruction and restoration are
to be achieved. The authors provide a range of recommendations for a project that
would restore the educational dream in Zimbabwe.
Religion and Development in Southern and Central Africa: Vol 2 Amanze, James N.
2020-01-19 This book is a result of a joint conference, which was held from
18th-22nd July 2017 under the theme Religion, Citizenship and Development –
Southern African Perspectives." The theme of the conference was adopted in order
to underline the importance and significance of religion in the socio-economic
development of people in the world generally and in Southern and Central Africa in
particular. The papers in the book are divided into two volumes. Volume one
consists of papers which directly discuss religion and development in one form or
another. The second volume contains papers that discuss religion and other
pertinent issues related to development. The papers are grouped into sub-themes
for ease of reference. These include Citizenship and Development, Migration and
Development, Disability and Development, Pentecostal Churches and Development and
Religion and Society. All in all, despite a divergence of sub-themes in volume
two, all point to issues to do with the role of religion in development in
Southern and Central Africa today.
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